
Crow Canyon Widening Update 
Construction Continues Between Alcosta Blvd & Crow 
Canyon Private (Cobblestone) 

 

Work continues on the Crow Canyon Widening Project between Alcosta Boulevard and Crow 
Canyon Private (Cobblestone). See below for a summary of recent and upcoming work. 

Work Completed Through 12/14/23: 

• Completed soil bench excavation (removal of additional soil that was added for 
equipment to drive on) 

• Completed retaining wall installation 
• Completed traffic signal switchover work at the intersection of Crow Canyon Road and 

Tahiti Drive/El Capitan Drive  
• Completed Job walk with 3rd party utility companies (Barbados Drive to Crow Canyon 

Private)  
• Install colored stain on retaining wall 
• Completed December 14th traffic signal turn on at the Crow Canyon Road at Barbados 

Drive intersection 

Work Planned Through 12/22/23 (Weather Dependent): 

• Continue traffic signal work at the intersection of Crow Canyon Road and Tahiti Drive/El 
Capitan Drive to remove existing right turn lane closure January due to rain delays 

• Continue drainage inlet work  

  

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/pDKxCVOK9rUxgl7jtkSQrA?domain=sanramon.ca.gov


• Continue irrigation installation (Barbados to Crow Canyon Private)  
• Continue sidewalk, curb, and gutter grading and installation  
• Remove Barbados Drive Road closure in January 
• Partial roadway paving anticipated in January 


